
The Rosewood at Fort Oglethorpe

Hello Residents,

We are proud to announce that the Weston Group will be joining 
Rosewood in June. The Weston Group is a full service rehabilitation 
company that will have a therapy clinic right here at Rosewood. They 
are committed to comprehensive therapy programming and the devel-
opment of a full continuum of services designed to meet your unique 
needs. Weston uses an interdisciplinary team of experts who are ded-
icated to improving your wellbeing and maintaining the highest level 
of independence possible. Most insurance plans are accepted. Prior to 
starting therapy, Weston will contact your insurance company to assist 
you in understanding which therapy services are covered.  

Weston therapists will work closely with your physician, home health 
providers, family and Rosewood staff to quickly identify any problems 
or risks you may have. The Weston Group is nationally recognized for 
their advanced therapy techniques and interventions. They have been 
providing skilled therapy services in Assisted Living and Memory Care 
communities since 1992. Here are a few programs offered: Fall Preven-
tion Mgt, Cognition and Keeping Brain Healthy, Managing Low and 
Reduced Vision Issues, Urinary Incontinence Mgt, Transitions — a PT 
based program focused on balance, mobility, breathing, and stair step-
ping, KOLA. We will be announcing an Open House to welcome them 
to Rosewood soon. Hope you are excited!
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Recent Events

What a wonderful time we all had as we celebrated Mother’s day. All the women were so beautifully adorned in 

colored corsages. We all enjoyed chatting with old friends as well as new ones, as the sound of melodious harp music 

flowed through the air. It was a great afternoon and one we will remember for a long while. The snacks and punch 

were tasty, and who can forget the scrumptious strawberry shortcake covered in all that creamy whipped cream?

Mother’s Day Celebration - Assisted & Personal Care – May 9th

We would like to say thanks for all the support from the residents’ families! We appreciate your 

kind words of gratitude that you show to all of us daily. We thank you for greeting cards, letters, 

baked goods, pats on the back, hand shakes, and smiles. We thank you for donated movies, maga-

zines, art supplies, fabric, bingo supplies, and seasonal decorations. We enjoy what we do and are 

proud to serve in the Rosewood Senior Living Community, and with your continued support, we 

know that our service will continue to grow greater in the years to come! Again, from 

all of us here at Rosewood, we say THANKS!

The Rosewood Management & Staff says THANKS!
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The girls from the Heritage Middle School Dance Team came to visit and brought the FUN! The dancers helped our 

Memory Care residents paint flower pots for our Courtyard, played games, and they finished their visit with a dance 

performance. The residents had a blast and even learned what a “selfie” was! Thank you, Generals, for such a won-

derful time!

Heritage Middle School Dance Team – May 9th

Celebrating moms at Rosewood was such a delight! We started our day soaking up the morning sun in the courtyard 

while sipping fresh peach “Mom-mosas”. Our next adventure was making hand-made apple dumplings with family 

and friends. We served our dumplings fresh from the oven with a heaping scoop of vanilla bean ice cream. After a 

wonderful lunch, we continued the pampering with manicures and hand massages. After a busy day of activities, it 

was nice to just cozy up and watch a good movie until dinner. 

Baking with Mom: A Mother’s Day Event! – May 11th
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Upcoming Events

All staff are invited to participate in the fun wheelchair or scooter racing event. Gather your team and get ready to 

have a fun time racing. The races will be held on June 7, 2018. The times for the race will be announced soon. Please 

sign your team up by Wednesday, June 6, 2018 with Sharon, Life Enrichment Director. 

Staff Wheelchair and Scooter Racing
June 7th 

Devotion and Prayer will be held at several different 

times throughout the month of June. We have several 

ministries who have committed to come join us to pro-

vide services. Please come out and appreciate them as 

they serve us. Thank you!

Devotion and Prayer 
Check calendar for dates & times

All residents are welcome to join us this month in 

Memory Care for our Cooking Classes. This month, we 

will be creating some summer classics such as ice cream 

sodas, fresh fruit salad, and s’mores dip!  

Cooking Classes in  
Memory Care
Check calendar for dates & times
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July 16th - 19th
Rosewood Vacation Bible School

Please see community calendars for scheduled times.

Come out and have fun while discovering how to protect 

your skin from the scorching and harsh sun rays. Give 

your skin the hydration it needs to have a healthy and  

smooth glow that we all love.

Summer Skin Clinic with  
Effie Lyons
June 13th at 2:00 pm

Save 
The 
Date

We are so excited to offer Vacation Bible School to our 

residents! Get ready for fun facts and new discoveries! 

Vacation Bible School will be held in Memory Care from 

10-11:30 the same dates. It will be held from 2-4:00 for 

Personal Care. Ministers and small group volunteers 

will visit Assisted Living on Tuesday and Thursday. We 

will also need lots of volunteers to assist with various 

tasks. Please contact Sharon or Rachael in Life Enrich-

ment if you can volunteer in any way.

Vacation Bible School
July 16th - 19th

Rosewood’s Memory Care Department would like to 

invite all the “neighbors” in our community over for a 

Party on the Patio! Join us for refreshments, music, and 

patio games. We look forward to having everyone over  

and getting to know everyone better as we have fun on 

the patio.

Party on the Patio! 
June 20th at 2:30 pm

Come join mom and dad at our Annual Summer  “Ha-

waiian Luau”! We will have a wonderful meal and live 

music! Come dressed in your tropical best! We are 

looking forward to this special time. Please RSVP with 

Gina, our receptionist, by Monday, June 25th @ (706)-

866-4443.

Family Night: Hawaiian Luau! 
June 28th at 5:00 pm
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Welcome New 
Residents!

Pauline Allen

Garland Hughes

Linda Crownover

Shirley Graham

Helen Richardson

Ralph Medders

Ms. Carla is 91 years old. She is one of the sweetest ladies we know. She is 

kind and caring towards everyone.

Ms. Carla enjoys the activities. Her favorite activities are jig saw puzzles, 

listening to music, sitting on the patio, and watching movies.

Please join us as we celebrate Ms. Carla as of Resident of the Month!

Community Spotlight

Carla Sue Yates

Happy Birthday!

Marcela Martin

Bobbie DeBord

Margaret McCloskey

Adrian Allen

John Palmer

Marjorie Vaughn

Lucille O’Donald

June 4

June 7

June 12

June 19

June 22

June 23

June 25

Penny Broadrick

Karen Myrick

June 5

June 7

Resident Employee

June Fun Facts

•	 June in other languages: Chinese (Mandarin) - Liùyuè, Danish - Juni, French - Juin, Italian - Giugno,  
Latin - Iunius, Spanish - Junio

•	June in the Northern Hemisphere is similar to the month of December in the Southern Hemisphere.

•	 In any year, no month begins on the same day of the week as June.

•	Solstice comes from the Latin words “sol” meaning Sun and “sistere” meaning to come to a stop or 
stand still. On the day of the June solstice, the Sun reaches its northernmost position, as seen from the 
Earth. At that moment, its zenith does not move north or south as during most other days of the year, 
but it stands still at the Tropic of Cancer. It then reverses its direction and starts moving south again.
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Just for Fun

Word Find

Cross-Word

DAD
FISHING

POWERTOOLS

FATHER
FLAG

SOLSTICE

HEAT
BEACH 

VACATION

PICNIC
SUMMER

POOL

FRIENDS
SWIM

FAMILY

2. _____ are the official flower for Father’s Day.

4. Father’s Day is celebrated on the ___ Sunday  
    of June.

5. In the underwater world of the _____, it’s  
    the male that gets to carry the eggs and birth  
    the babies.

8. Father’s Day is the fifth-largest holiday for  
     sending _____.

9. Popular presents on Father’s Day include  
     _____ and golf clubs.

Across

1. In 1916, US President ____  ____ approved  
    the idea of observing an annual Father’s Day.

3. First local Father’s Day was celebrated on  
    June 19, 1910, in ______, Washington.

6. One of the most dedicated animal fathers out  
    there is the ______ penguin.

7. The most popular Father’s Day gift.

Down

1

2 3

4

5 6

7

9

8

E V J P F R I E N D S M H G G N J I W P H Q B T U
B C S L O O T R E W O P G S A O O A Z I J C A E Z
W W I Q Y I M V K C C N U T L I R G Z C Z E A M P
U F A T L H X V I O I M R G F T F Z A N H K X E R
P O O L S H Q H P H M M K H A A I A T I V V S H B
D I K E X L D X S E C Y Q T X C B I T C W Y Y T K
Y L I M A F O I R W F U J N D A L Q T H U H F L L
I G J H Q L F S Y K I A I L A V P M Z L E S V D Q
J M M S X T H V P C D M W C D X B L F D Z R X Q V
B I M F T J K I Q W P F B U M R K R D Y D B P F U



Answer Key:

Employee of the Month

Jennifer Hensley

Connect with Us:

Thank You, 
for your outstanding service & care!

Employee of the Year

Scott Davis

RD09N

14 Fort Town Drive | Fort Oglethorpe, GA 30742 | (706) 866-4443 | Gpflug@rosewoodforto.com 

facebook.com/pages/The-Rosewood-at-Fort-Oglethorpe/

pinterest.com/rosewoodliving/

Congratulations, Scott! Scott 
Davis is such a blessing to all 
of us here at Rosewood Assist-
ed Living. He is a true friend 
and, to many of the residents, 
he fits the role of a son, grand-
son, or nearest and dearest 

relative. Scott is the guy you can call on when you 
need a friend. He is caring, compassionate, makes 
extra efforts to accommodate others, and is a team 
player, in every sense of the word. Scott, we are so 
thankful for all you do here, and we are honored to 
call you our 2018 Employee of the Year! 

Jennifer has an exceptional work ethic. She is a 
team member that you can count on in crunch 
time. She often pitches in when asked to assist with 
tedious tasks. Please join us as we thank Jennifer 
for all her hard work! Congratulations, Jennifer, for 
all you do! 


